CHRISTCHURCH INJURY PREVENTION STRATEGY

The Board received a report on the Christchurch Injury Prevention Strategy. The Board decided to
attend the seminar on the Strategy being held by the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board before the
end of September.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


